
 

 

 

 

Wednesday 17th January 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 6 SATS coffee morning/evening – Wednesday 31st January 

We would like to invite you to our ‘Year 6 SATS coffee morning/evening’ on Wednesday 31st January in our 

new conference suite. 

 Morning meeting will be - 9.00am- 10.00am  

 Evening session will be - 6pm-7pm 

Whilst having a coffee and some cake, you can find out more about the KS2 SATS tests that your child will be 

taking in May.  You will also receive some ideas and resources you can use at home to support your child in 

preparation for these important tests. 

 Afterward there will an opportunity for you to talk to teachers and also look at previous years test papers. 

If you would like to attend one of our sessions, please indicate which session you would like to attend on the 

reply slip below and return to school by Monday 29th January.  We look forward to seeing you there! 

Kind Regards, 

 

Christina Hodges 

Deputy Head teacher 

 

REPLY SLIP         To: Class teacher 

 

Year 6 SATS coffee morning/evening – Wednesday 31st January 

Child name: ______________________________________________________ Class:  ___________________  

I will attend the morning session from 9am -10.00am          

I will attend the evening session from 6pm -7pm 

I am unable to attend either meeting 

 

Signed:  ________________________________________________________ Date:  __________________ 

 Parent/Guardian 

 

King’s Oak Primary School    
Oak Road, Bedford, MK42 0HH 

Tel: 01234 220480   Fax: 01234 220481 

Email: enquiries@kingsoakprimary.co.uk 

Headteacher:  Mrs Ali England 

Visit our website: www.kingsoakprimary.co.uk 
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